On January 22nd the following questions were received from Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding Board Item PL-1 – Inter-local Agreement with the City of West Palm Beach and WPB Golf Commission.

 Question:  Mr. Sanches, Does this meet the needs of the school?

Response:  The shared parking with the City of West Palm Beach for the additional 49 spaces meets the needs of the School on a temporary basis only.  A permanent solution still has to be worked out with the City and the neighbors.

Question:  Mrs. Stafford, Does the staff at FHHS use the "new" parking area to its maximum possibility?

Response:  The school is waiting for an access ramp connecting the golf courses parking lot to the school so people that use the lot for parking can get to the school from the lot without walking back through the golf course's parking lot.  The ramp will be constructed shortly.

Question:  What's next?

Response #3:  We would still like to work out a permanent solution that uses the lots the District owns on the east side of Parker Avenue, the golf course property or both.  Discussions continue to take place with the City as they make plans for the future of the golf course.
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